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TAMARACK PETROLEUM COMPANY, INC.

910 BANK OF THE SOUTHWEST BLDG TELEPHONE: MUTuAL 3-5474

MIDLAND, TEXAS 79701 October 27, 1969

New Mexico Oil Conservatioa Commission
P. O. Box 871
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Attention: Mr. D. S. Nutter
Chief Engineer

Gentlemen:

Please consider this our application to convert to water injection our
Northeast Pearl Queen Unit Well No. 18, located in Unit L., Section 23,
T-19-S, R-35-E, Pearl Queen Field, L.ea County. Injection will be into
the Queen Sand Formation through perforations from 4966-70" and 5035-41".

This will be an injection well in a waterflood project approved by the
Commission in Case No. 4217, Order No. R-3837.
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Very truly yours,

(WLt hitesh

Albert G. Metcalfe
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